
SABRE SPRINGS PLANNING GROUP 

AGENDA 

November 15, 2006 
7:15- 9:00 P.M. 

Carmel Mountain Ranch/Sabre Springs Recreation Center 

I . Call to order 

2. Approval of minutes of September meeting 

3. Chairman's Report 

4. Police Report 

5. Reports from Offices of Elected Officials 

A. Council District 5 Office 
B. Mayor's Office 

6. Community Planner's Report 

7. Committee Reports 

A. Report from Miramar Flight Operations Committee - Barbara Baker 
B. Report on Los Penasquitos Watershed Plan - Rachele Melious 

8. Old Business 

A. 7-11 Signage 
B. Expansion of North County Presbyterian Church 

9. New Business 

A. Discussion of Parcel 31 - Sunrise Senior Living 
B. Reuse of intel buildings on Evening Creek Drive 

10. Public Input 

11. Adjournment 

If you are unable to attend the meeting or have questions, please call Susanne Bankhead at 619/239-9877 ext. 10. 

This information will be made available in alternative formats upon request. To request an agenda format, or to request a sign 
language or oral interpreter for the meeting, call 235-5200 at least five working days prior to the meeting to insure availability. 
Assistive Listening Devices (ALD's) are available for the meeting upon request. 



SABRE SPRINGS PLANNING GROUP 

MINUTES 
September 20, 2006 

CALL TO ORDER 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Rick Smith. Rachele Melious, John 
Weede, Mary Jean Word, Susan Marshall, Craig Levitt, and Saeed Askari were present. 
Barbara Baker was excused. 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES 

Rachele Melious made a motion to approve the minutes for March, May, and July 
meetings. The motion was seconded by Mary Jean Word and it passed unanimously. 

CHAIRMAN'S REPORT 

Chairman Smith reported on the following items: 
• Supplemental on EIR on Affordable Housing Density Bonus 
• Caltrans' grant application deadline 
• Water Quality article about County Water Authority tours 
• EIR on Sunrise Powerlink; given to Rachele Melious 

FIRE DEPARTMENT REPORT 

No report given. 

POLICE REPORT 

Officer Lennon reported that they confiscated chronic weed and $10,000 in case from a 
residence in Rancho Penasquitos. He also reported that they are investigating several 
robberies of for- sale homes, with no forced entry. Officer Lennon then said that his 
phone number is still the same and asked people to contact him at any time. He 
mentioned that he is overseeing the Mira Mesa storefront right now, and said that they are 
still looking for a location in the Sabre Springs area. 

REPORT FROM MAYOR'S OFFICE 

No report given. 

REPORT FROM COUNCIL DISTRICT 5 OFFICE 

Megan Ekard reported that there is now a smoking ordinance in effect, which bans 
smoking in any area of open space. She said that there is a $250 fine for violators. 



C. Election of new Board members 
Chairman Smith appointed Craig Balben to serve in a vacant residential seat on the 

Sabre Springs Planning Group. 

OLD BUSINESS 

There are no items of old business this month. 

PUBLIC INPUT 
Rachele Melious said that there are still unresolved parking issues on the southern and 
northern sides ofSpringhurst Drive. She asked Megan Ekard if the pilot area has been 
determined yet for the Parking Ordinance: Megan said she would look into it and report 
back to the group. Chairman Smith encouraged the group to also read language on Prop 
90, which will be on the November ballot. 

ADJOURNMENT 
The meeting was adjourned. 


